
   

  Page 1 of 3 
   

 

 

Weekly Newsletter – November 19 2020 
 

Shalfleet C.E. Primary 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Shalfleet  

and Yarmouth is to educate children in an atmosphere of Christian 

love where all achieve the very best they can, now and throughout 

their lives. 

 http://fosay.co.uk                                Headteacher: Mrs. E Grainger 

                                               Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. G Westhorpe 

 

RESPECT ● DETERMINATION ● RELATIONSHIPS 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

  Nov 25 – Parent Forum 
Meeting 

Nov 30 – Flu Clinic 

Dec 10 – Christmas Dinner 

Dec 10 – Christmas Mufti Day 

Dec 18 – Last day of term 

 

 

Letters Home 

 

Attendance Matters 
 

Our attendance is recorded in line with the Education Wel-
fare guidelines. 

 
Whole School Attendance to Date 97.35% 

 
Congratulations to Sky Class who achieved  

attendance last week of 99.32% 

 2 Timothy 4:17 

But the lord stood with 
me and gave me the 
strength 

 

Christmas Dinner 

This year Christmas dinner will be served on the 10th 
December. If you would like your child to have a 
Christmas dinner, you must book this on Scopay by the 
25th November. All children not having a Christmas dinner 
will need to bring in a packed lunch. Please note, there 
will be no jacket potato or Vegetarian option ( other than 
listed on the Christmas menu available on this day ). 
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Important Information 

 

 

In the Community 

 90 minutes to family 
calm – page 3 

 Forest Fables at 
Mottistone Manor – 
page 3  

 

Flu Clinic 

This year’s flu clinic will take place at school on the 30th of 
November. Please refer to Dojo for more information. 

 

Menu Changes 

On Thursday next week the school menu has now 
changed. The meal options will be Lasagne or Vegetable 
Lasagne.  

Events 

Over the coming weeks, as a school we are aware that 
we would usually participate in the following events: 

*Children in Need 

*Christmas Mufti Day  

*Christingle  

We are aware that COVID-19 may have had a financial     
impact on many families & have therefore decided that if 
you wish to donate to any of the above causes, we will 
collect the money & then divide equally between the 
charities we would usually support.  

Recycle with Michael 

Recycle with Michael Don’t forget that if you are having a 
post-Christmas clear out; please use our Recycle with 
Michael collection bins.  Each time the Recycle with 
Michael bins are emptied the school receives a donation. 
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